
 

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN​ ​that the Work/Closed Session Board Meeting of the 
Asheville City Board of Education scheduled for Monday, May 18, 2020, at 4:00 p.m. has been 
canceled.  

The next Work/Closed and Regular Board Meeting of the Asheville City Board of Education is 
scheduled for Monday, June 1, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. The meeting type (physical or remote) is TBD 
for the Work/Closed Session and Regular Meetings.  

Physical Meeting​- the meeting will be held at the Administrative Offices in the Board Room 
with limited seating for 10 people or less that will include staff. If there is an overflow the 
additional guests will be seated in the Training Room with a   maximum capacity of 10 people. 
Information on how to submit a public comment during the Regular Meeting will be provided 
when the type of meeting has been determined.  

Remote Meeting​ - the meeting will be shared online and details will be provided before the 
meeting date on how to view and/or listen to the meeting. There will also be a space at the 
Administrative Offices for the community to view and/or listen. Please keep in mind that space 
will be limited to 10 people with the current health directive. Information on how to submit a 
public comment during the Regular Meeting will be provided when the type of meeting has been 
determined.  


